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February 25 2022 

Dear Parishioners, 

I am trying a new program for our parish called Flocknote. Feel free to check out their 

website at flocknote.com 

This service should greatly assist how the parish communicates, especially with regards to 

emails and texts. 

In the very near future, if you have shared your email with us you will receive an email 

from the parish regarding Flocknote.  

You will be invited to join our community online. If you wish to, you can share your 

cell phone number as well, and that'll greatly assist our reaching out and sharing the Good 

News with you. 

In addition to some communication efficiencies, we have also joined Bp Barron's Engage, 

a Word on Fire program. This allows all parishioners to access the Word on Fire library, 

as well as providing short informative messages to help us grow in our faith. Ideally this 

will help us have a more fruitful Lent and Easter. 

Our current email address will remain the same and will still be operational should you 

wish to contact us. However, very soon we hope to send you parish updates and 

information exclusively through Flocknote. 

Should you wish to register yourself, feel free to visit sacredheartwl.flocknote.com. 

When you register, whether on your own or through an invite, you will be asked to join a 

group. Just skip that step by hitting "next" as we haven't established all our groups yet. 

Undoubtedly there will be a few questions, perhaps even unease with this new program, 

and for sure a few hiccups; nonetheless, I believe this will be a great benefit for all of us. 

Please bear with us, and maybe even say a prayer that we become the parish God desires 

us to be. 

Thank you and may our upcoming Lenten season bear fruit in all our lives. 

God bless, 

 Fr Paul 
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